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Upcoming Valentines Dance Party at Lukestone Care Home

On Thursday 14 February we are excited to be hosting a special event here at Lukestone Care Home.

Our Valentine's Dance Party will take place from 2pm in our main lounge where there will be music and dancing, as well as food

and drinks to enjoy.

So put the date in your diary and come and join in the fun! Don't forget to dress to impress in your best red outfit.

We look forward to seeing you for what should be a fantastic afternoon!
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